
St John Vianney’s – Manly | Tuckshop - helpful information 

 

Contact Information: 

Tuckshop Convenor 

Bek Bevan 

rbevan@bne.catholic.edu.au 

 

Ordering 

 

Open every Wednesday and Friday 8:30am (cut-off for ordering is 

8:30am) to 2pm Please place your order on the Qkr! App. 

 

Allergies 

SJV Tuckshop aims to provide as many options as possible to cater to 

various dietary restrictions. Please inform Tuckshop of any allergies via the 

Qkr! app when purchasing tuckshop. Our Gluten Free hot food is 

prepared in a kitchen where food containing wheat is also prepared 

therefore, we do not recommend consumption of our prepared gluten 

free foods by any student with celiac disease.   

 

If you would like to discuss ingredients in any of our foods, please email 

Bek.  

 

 

 

Birthdays 

 

Tuckshop offers Zooper Dooper Birthday Buckets for purchase at 

Tuckshop. Each bucket includes a Zooper Dooper for your child and each 

of their classmates, as well as a balloon and birthday card. Your child can 

enjoy these for second break with their class. Available for $15 through 

the Qkr! app on Wednesdays and Fridays only. You’ll find it on the second 

break menu.   

Please email before ordering to ensure I can meet stock requirements and 

avoid double bookings for the same class.  

 

Emergency lunches 

At Tuckshop, we know how busy parents are! If a child arrives at Tuckshop 

without lunch, a suitable meal will be provided for your child, after any 

allergies have been checked. This may be a simple sandwich, or any hot 

food we have leftover. Parents will be contacted by the office before any 

food is given to the child, and a fee will be payable via the Qkr! app. 

mailto:rbevan@bne.catholic.edu.au


 
 

Absences and leaving school early 

 

If your child has ordered tuckshop but is unexpectedly absent or leaving 

early, please notify tuckshop immediately. Depending on timing, you may 

be able to collect tuckshop before leaving or alternatively, we can move 

their order to another date if enough notice is given.  

 

Qkr! Refunds 

The cut-off for ordering is 8:30am – cancellations can be made before 

then. Tuckshop cannot provide refunds through the app, it must be done 

by the account holder. To cancel a lunch order before 8:30am, go to ‘my 

receipts’ in the top left menu, tap the red circle with a minus symbol on 

the order to be cancelled and tap ‘OK’. Qkr! will credit the amount to your 

Qkr! account and that amount will be deducted from the total of your next 

order.  

 

Volunteering 

 

Tuckshop is always on the lookout for new volunteers. A full shift is 8:30am 

until 10:50am on a Wednesday or Friday however even just an hour is 

helpful. Some duties include: placing order stickers on the bags, 

preparing our fresh and hot food, packing tuckshop bags with food, 

assisting students when they come to the counter, clean up. Mums, Dads 

and Grandparents are all welcome.  

 

 

 

Blue Cards/Student protection training is required before you start, but 

please get in touch with Bek to confirm which you require.  

 

If you are volunteering at Tuckshop, please ensure you sign in and out at 

the office and get your visitor sticker before you come over to the 

tuckshop.  

  


